Lloyd Library & Museum News

With the all the hardships this year has
brought, the Lloyd finds moments of
gratitude. We are grateful that our
founders had the foresight to establish a
sustainable library that put a premium on
health. We are grateful for our
collections, our employees, and our
Board, all of whom have enabled us to
stay true to our mission. We are grateful
for our donors and members, who
provide countless support. And, we are
thankful for all of you, who make it
worthwhile.

When: December 10, 7-8 p.m.
Where: Virtual Lecture

Join 2020 Lloyd Artist-in-Residence Shae
Warnick as she discusses her project,
Sentimental Science. Shae's on-site
research at the Lloyd incorporated
historic ornithology books and early
travel and natural history texts for
children. For her finished project, Shae
created basic toy forms reflecting
scientific objectivity, sentiment, fiction
and folklore. Click here to register.

Lloyd Welcomes New Archivist

The Lloyd welcomes Archivist and Records Manager
Christine Jankowski. Hailing from Wisconsin, Christine
holds a BA in History from Cardinal Stritch University
and a MA in Public History from Northern Kentucky
University. She has previously worked with us on her
capstone project, The Norman R. Farnsworth
Collection, and processing numerous series including
those from the World Health Organization. With
digitization and photo preservation experience, she is
looking forward to making our materials more
accessible, assisting with research, and sharing her
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interesting finds. Welcome Christine!

All in the Family with the Sowerbys

With the plant-focused collections at the Lloyd,
it's easy to overlook our small collection of books
on shells and mollusks, including an 1842 edition
of George Brettingham Sowerby's A Conchological
Manual (pictured left). The Sowerbys were a
family of natural history illustrators, with George
being the son of James Sowerby, author and
illustrator of English Botany. The Lloyd has books
in which 8 different members of the Sowerby
family were involved, either as illustrators,
authors, printers, or booksellers.

Catch All Episodes of the Between the Leaves Podcast Here
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The Lloyd Library Will Be Closed November 26-27 for the
Thanksgiving Holiday

Stay Connected
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